
Joseph Stenger <joseph.stenger@gmail.com> 
 
This is an essential bill to protect our water. At this time of unprecedented wildfires and prolonged 
drought, we need these safeguards. 
 
“When they have cut the last tree, they will learn we can’t eat money.” 
 
Thank you, 
 
Joseph Stenger MD 
4420 NE 36th ave  
Portland OR 97211 
 


